Newly Qualified Paramedic (NQP) 
Pro-Forma
Dear Member,
UNISON YAS Branch has been inundated with questions from members around the application of NQP programme and how it affects them individually. In order for the Branch to ensure ALL members concerns are addressed we are asking any member with an issue to complete the pro-forma and return it to unison@yas.nhs.uk.
NAME -

[bookmark: _GoBack]STATION/AREA -

MEMBERSHIP NUMBER -

DETAILS OF CONCERNS -




Please ensure you include the following details, date of registration, date joining YAS, previous Job role and any other relevant details

Many Thanks, 
UNISON Branch Committee



